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15th November 2023  
  
  
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)  
  
UPPER SIXTH PARENTS' EVENING  
  
You are invited, together with your daughter, to meet staff from The Ladies' College and Elizabeth 
College who teach A-level level courses on:  
  
Wednesday 29th November 17:00 – 19:00 at Elizabeth College  
  
The Upper Sixth Parents’ Evening will be a live event for all subjects except for Economics, Business 
Studies and Psychology, for which virtual sessions will be arranged. In the case of the latter, the parents' 
evening may extend over two evenings. The meetings provide a valuable opportunity for you to engage 
with subject teachers and discuss your daughter's progress in the second year of her A-level courses. We 
encourage students to participate in these appointments alongside parents.  
  
The students will be given an appointment list by their Form Tutor, and they will be gathering a list of 
appointment times to meet with subject teachers in advance of the meeting. Kindly inform your daughter 
of your preferred times, and we will make every effort to accommodate your schedule. In the event that 
you are unable to attend, please notify your daughter's tutor in advance so that alternative arrangements 
can be made for you.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
 

 
Miss Emma Clements  
Head of Sixth Form   
  
  
  
 


